

Show Low Unified School District#10

Shad Housley Superintendent 928-537-6001 ext 1001 Fax 928-537-6004 Venessa Beecroft Business Manager 928-537-6011 ext 1008 Fax 928-537-6009

Dear Parents,

Thank you for considering enrolling your child in a Show Low Unified School District school under SLUSD Governing Board policy JFB Open Enrollment.

Open Enrollment must be approved on an annual basis and is contingent upon the following criteria:

- ➤ Availability of space
- > Academic progress
- ➤ Discipline history
- > Attendance history

Please note, transportation is NOT provided by the district to open enrollment students outside of our normal bus routes.

Enclosed you will find an open enrollment packet for the 2021-2022 school year. This packet consists of an open enrollment application, and an open enrollment contract. If you are interested in having your child considered for acceptance to SLUSD under open enrollment for the upcoming year, please carefully read the enclosed information and complete the application and contract. These items must be returned to the **school** in which the student is requesting admittance **along with copies of your child's current grades, attendance history, discipline history, and proof of residency** for the **principal's review**.

If you are requesting consideration for open enrollment, these items should be returned to the school by April 9, 2021. All packets will be reviewed on a first-come, first-served basis and the schools' open enrollment capacities fill up quickly. Please return your packets as soon as possible. If the application is received after 2:00 PM on April 9, 2021 it has a higher risk of being denied due to capacity issues.

Each packet will be considered based upon the enclosed open enrollment policy. If the packet was received by April 9, a letter will be sent to you by the requested school no later than **June 30, 2021** indicating the outcome of your application. The letter will indicate acceptance, wait list, or denial of the application. If approved, that letter will serve as notification of approval for your open enrollment student for the 2021-2022 school year. If your packet was received after April 9th, notification may not be made to you until after the start of the school year.

Thank you for your interest in attending one of our outstanding schools. We strive to provide each of our students with a well-rounded, high quality education.

Sincerely,

Shad Housley Superintendent

OPEN ENROLLMENT CONTRACT 2021-2022

Show Low Unified School District #10 2021-2022 School Year

This contract for	to enroll at
as an open enrollment student. My child curr	ently lives out of this school's attendance boundaries and
should attend	
In order for this student to remain enrolled u	ander open enrollment in this school, he/she has agreed to:
 Abide by the rules, standards and pol Guarantee his/her attendance on a re Keep all grades at passing levels Not receive any discipline write ups Be respectful to all staff 	
Students who do not abide by these rules ma	y be immediately withdrawn from our school.
Please note, this contract must be re-submitted	ed with a new open enrollment application each year.
Please remember that transportation is not p our regular established routes.	provided by the district to open enrollment students outside of
STUDENT	PRINCIPAL
PARENT	DATE